
 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Northfield City Council will conduct a public hearing in the 

Council Chambers at the Northfield City Hall, 801 Washington Street, Northfield, MN, on 

Tuesday, June 6, 2017, beginning on or after 6:00 p.m. to consider public input regarding the 

sale of City owned property at 219 Water Street South.  The property owner of 301 Water Street 

(Basil’s Pizza) has submitted a proposal to purchase a portion of the City owned property 

adjoining their business. The land will be used for an expansion of the restaurant. The Northfield 

City Charter has specific provisions that no publicly owned interest in real property within the 

municipality shall be acquired or disposed of without a public hearing before the City Council.  

Public comments relating to the sale of public land are welcome, and may be given in writing 

prior to the hearing or verbally at the hearing.   More information can be obtained by contacting 

Scott Tempel, City Planner, at 507-645-3024 or at scott.tempel@ci.northfield.mn.us. 

 

 


